Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 4:31 PM

To: ‘James Kennedy'; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Todd Wells

Subject: RE: Gem State 36 #01H

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this event is 1RP-5523.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: James Kennedy <James_Kennedy@eogresources.com>

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 11:50 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Todd Wells <Todd_Wells@eogresources.com>

Subject: [EXT] RE: Gem State 36 #01H

Please find attached the Initial C-141 for the above referenced site.

James F. Kennedy
Environmental Specialist
Midland Division

C: 432-258-4346
0:432-848-9146

éeng resources

From: James Kennedy

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 11:04 AM

To: 'emnrd-ocd-district1spills@state.nm.us' <emnrd-ocd-district1spills@state.nm.us>; 'rmann@slo.state.nm.us'
<rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Todd Wells <Todd Wells@eogresources.com>; Doug Lowrie <Doug Lowrie@eogresources.com>

Subject: Gem State 36 #01H

EOG had a fire at the above referenced facility during the night. Not sure of the cause or the amount released or
recovered as of the time of this notification. Once more info is received a C-141 will be filled out and sent in in to the
OCD and NMSLO.



Regards,
James

James F. Kennedy
Environmental Specialist
Midland Division

C: 432-258-4346
0:432-848-9146
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